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The cost of gas and diesel in Oregon are to say the least horrific. Vehicle registration 

costs are just as bad. The roads and bridges in this state are in such bad shape 

because our gas taxes and vehicle registration fees are being spent on bicycles, 

trains, and buses (which destroy our roads because they are overweight empty). I'm 

a senior on fixed income and all you democrats want to do is tax people to their 

graves. Enough already. 

 

You should all be ashamed of yourselves. 


